Minister of the Environment Ministre de {'Environnement

Ottawa, Ganada K14 0H3

AUG G727

Carol Agocs

1454 Sprucedale Avenue
[.ondon, Ontario

N&EX 1J4

Dear Carol Agocs:

Thank you for your letter of February 28, concerning the Whites Point
Quarry and Marine Terminal Project.

As you may know, Canada and Nova Scotia have established an
independent review panel to conduct an environmental assessmeant of the proposed
project. | have fuli confidence that the joint review panel {JRP) will conduct an
assessment that addresses the effects of this project on the environment and the
community.

As your comments may relate to the potential environmental effects of
the proposed project, | have taken the liberty of forwarding your letter to
Dr. Robert Fournier, Chair of the JRP.

Sincerely,

John Baird, P.C_., M.FP.

¢.c.. Dr. Robert Fournier, Chair of the Joint Review Panel §
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